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Good News To Share About PRC of Metro Richmond 

 

In September the Pregnancy Resource Center of Metro Richmond opened a Midlothian office. 

Through generous giving from the community they will now be able to serve this high need 

area.  

The latest statistics (2017) for the number of abortions performed at the three local abortion 

clinics surrounding PRC decreased 31%. While the number of lives terminated is still shocking 

PRC is making an impact and saving lives. 

In 2019 PRC had 2091 total visits, performed 463 free ultrasounds and provided 481 bottles of 

prenatal vitamins. 

The PRC assists moms and dads in preparation for parenting. They provide parenting classes, 

support groups, baby formula/diapers, and Bible study.  

I’m excited to see next years numbers once the Midlothian office has a full year serving the 

Southside. 

 





March for Life, Partnered with the Family 

Foundation, the Virginia Society for Human Life, and 

the Virginia Catholic Conference, Announce 2020 

Virginia March for Life. 

RICHMOND, VA. – March for Life is excited to partner with the Family Foundation, the 
Virginia Society for Human Life, and the Virginia Catholic Conference to organize the 
official Virginia March for Life on February 13th, 2020 in Richmond, Virginia. Marchers 
will rally at the state capitol to call for an end to pro-abortion extremism in the state. 

The Virginia March for Life will start with a rally at the State Capitol at 11:45 am ET, 
followed by a march at 12:45 pm ET. More details, including a list of speakers, to be 
announced soon. 

I’m asking you to please attend this March if possible.  

 

In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity. 

Mike Smith 
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